
 

4I Newsletter: Spring Term 2, Week 3  

This week in 4I… 

In English, the children independently planned their hot tasks and wrote them on 
Friday. Their ideas are so creative, and I am delighted by how much their writing 
has improved! 

In Maths, the children completed a couple of investigations about fractions and 
learned how to problem solve with equivalent fractions.  

In Geography, the children finished learning about mountain ranges in India and 
completed a fact file about each one. 

In RS, the children finished their work, which focused on Da Vinci’s ‘Last Supper’ 
and are looking forward to learning about what happened to Jesus in the Garden of 
Gethsemane in next week’s lesson.   

We had a fabulous time celebrating World Book Day on Thursday. The children 
made a fantastic effort with their costumes, and it was lovely to see so many dressed 
up! The children wrote recommendation bookmarks for each other and a personal 
reading resolution to establish their reading goals. 

 



 

Things to remember 

 Wednesday 13th March – Trip to the Science Museum. We will be travelling 
by tube to visit the Science Museum for the morning. Please provide your 
child with a healthy packed lunch (no sweets, fizzy drinks or nuts). Children 
will need to wear school uniform. 
 

 Friday 15th March – Our fourth Feel Good Friday is nearly upon us! We will 
be celebrating Red Nose Day (Comic Relief) on Friday 15th March. During the 
day, the children will learn about the work of Comic Relief and how they can 
support those who are less fortunate. Please see the letter sent I sent last week 
with details of how we will be raising money for this important cause, as well 
as information on how to purchase red noses and donate. 
 

 We are looking forward to welcoming parents into our classroom on Monday 
25th March for a Book Look, from 8:15am to 9am. If you have children in 
different classes in the Upper School, staff will be on hand to escort you 
around so that you can see all of your children’s brilliant work. 
 

 Please remember to book places (maximum of 2 per family) for 
Grandparents and Friends Morning on the last day of term, Wednesday 27th 
March. 
 https://stjamesjunior.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
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